Thomas Leaf

Dear MPCA,

I am writing to ask that you please enforce current Minnesota wild rice sulfate standards of 10 ppm.
There is good quality historic scientific backing for this standard. We must not allow polluters to
degrade high-quality low-sulfate wild rice waters.

Please protect our low-sulfate waters. No "site-specific standards" without good long term quality
scientific data and consultation, input and consent from our native tribal citizens.

Sincerely,

Tom Leaf



